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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 068 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 07/05/2019.  
 
How many patients under the two-week rule waited more than two weeks for their PET/CT scans at 
the PET centres at the Northampton General Hospital NHS  Trust last year? 
  
By the two-week rule I refer to  the suspected cancer cases referred for imaging. So, how many 
cases ( number of cases and percentage of cases referred) have waited two weeks or more from 
the date of referral for imaging? 
 
How many PET-CT scans have been delayed and /or cancelled at this PET centre in the last year? 
  
What is the reason given for these scans being delayed? 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
PET/CT scans are run for the Trust by an external company. The trust therefore does not 
hold the information you have requested.  
 
 


